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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:       
Mayor, Vice Mayor, and City Commissioners    
From:  
Mark Felicetty, Director of Parks & Recreation 

Through:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager 
Date:

November 7, 2012
Subject:
 Provide Pier Staffing Services from Deanna Enterprises INC, D/B/A/ A1A Employment Agency
________________________________________________________________________
A recommendation to continue Pier Staffing services with Deanna Enterprises Inc., D/B/A/ A1A Employment Agency using available State of Florida Contract pricing for fiscal year 2013. The state contract pricing is attached as exhibit C.
Thank you, 
 Mark Felicetty, Director of Parks and Recreation
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